
 

 

                       

 

 
 

Please mail all correspondence to:   P.O. Box 30954, Raleigh, NC  27622 

                                          Church location: 4408 Lead Mine Rd Raleigh, NC  27612  Phone: (919) 781-5345            

             Email: cvbc@crabtreevalleybaptist.org         Website: www.crabtreevalleybaptist.org 

          General Office hours: Monday-Thursday 9am-3pm (closed on Friday) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please join us this Sunday, October 8th as 

we celebrate the launch of the new 
Welcome House Raleigh at 2:00pm. A 

Dedication and Open House will be hosted at 

Crabtree Valley Baptist Church with a 

reception following the dedication. The house 

will be open for tours during this time. 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship Committee meeting 

Tuesday, October 10 at 7:00pm 

The committee will be meeting at the church 

to review and finalize the 2018 budget. 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, October 22 

Immediately following worship  

Crabtree Café & Quarterly  

Business meeting 
Café Menu:  

Monterey Chicken, Cabbage, Succotash,  

Corn Bread, Assorted Desserts, Drinks  

 

 

 

 

CRABTREE VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
                              THE  VALLEY  ECHO                   October 2, 2017 

 

 

 

Church office contact information:  
 Pastor  Charles Allard  Office: 919-781-5345 Home: 919-606-8360    

Secretary  Peggy Utley cvbc@crabtreevalleybaptist.org   Hours: Mon-Th  9-3 

Music Director  Risa Poniros  Office: 919-781-5345 

Youth Leader  Andrew McCullagh youth@crabtreevalleybaptist.org 

Website updates/maintenance  webmaster@crabtreevalleybaptist.org 

 

 

     

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
 

When our first refugee family left 

Welcome House Raleigh on September 

14, after just one week of residence, 

Kenda, the mother, said that this was the 

first time that her children had played 

outside safe. Her words of appreciation 

touched our hearts.  We take for granted 

the safety of our children outside. 

 

Although our first family's stay was short, it was totally worth the effort 

that has gone into making this house available for those who are fleeing 

the oppression of their home countries.  We are delighted that our first 

family found a permanent home so soon and that they felt welcomed and 

safe in the house that we provided. 
 

This Sunday at 2:00pm, Volunteers, Guests and all who have been 

involved and praying for this ministry are cordially invited and 

encouraged to attend the Dedication of Welcome House Raleigh. The 

house will be open for visitation during and after the reception in the 

fellowship hall. We hope that all of you will take time to visit the house 

and see the beautiful work that has been done to restore it to living 

conditions. 
 

We are grateful for the strong support that has been given by our 

membership. We owe special thanks to Barbara Best, Peninah Brown and 

Gene Sherwood for volunteering to be on the CBF Hospitality Committee 

representing CVBC.  These dedicated ladies are our representatives in this 

mission endeavor. They prepared the house for the arrival of refugee 

families and make sure that the house is ready for the next family. They 

will also be reporting to the church at each business meeting. 
 

Pray for this ministry. Attend the Dedication Service and share the good 

news of what God is doing. 

 

In His love,   

Charles 
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Attendance                   10/1 

Sunday School                  28 

Visitors                               2 

Total                                 30 
 

Worship Attendance:     41 

      

Deacon for this week:     10/8      Bonnie Wright 

Deacon for next week:    10/15    Frances Viano 
 

Properties for October 

10/1        George Shore 10/8 Randy Walker 

10/15      Gene Sherwood 10/22 Darrell Jenkins 
 

Ushers for October 

Randy Walker Ben Best  

Walt Switzer Frances Viano 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER CONCERNS: 

HOME: 
        George Shore 

        Anne Barden 

        Mickey Brock  

        Joe Clary – Hospice Care  

        David Mansberger (former Youth Minister) 

        Gregg Small 

        Eleanor Cromartie 

        Lee Snyder  

 Cassie Glover  

        Pam Bilbro 

 REHAB & CARE FACILITIES: 
 Al Coley – Sunrise at North Hills – Room 286 

 Wilton Harris – Heritage Woods Ret. Comm. - W-S 

        Jean Greene – Snow Hill Asst. Living  - Snow Hill, NC 

        Mary Cain – 806 Springmoor Circle  27615  

        OTHER: 
        Cheryl Walker – Guatemala mission trip          

  

         

             
 

 

         

  

        

 
                                                       

 

 

  

 
  
 

 

          
         

 

 

         

         

 

       
          

       

                 
         

 

       
         

           
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Church Calendar 
EACH SUNDAY   

*9:45am    Sunday School    

*11:00am  Worship Service          

*Child care provided downstairs.  

2:00-7:00pm  Kenyan Fellowship 

EACH WEDNESDAY: 

9:00am-12:00pm  Hope Pantry is open 

6:30pm  Children and Youth Mission groups  

6:30pm  Bible study & Prayer  

7:30pm  Choir Practice 

EACH THURSDAY:  

8:00pm Gamblers Anonymous 

MONTHLY:  (4
th

 Thursday of each month) 

Young Hearts (Senior Adults) 

 

Calendar of Events: 

Sunday, October 8 

2:00pm  Welcome House Dedication 

Tuesday, October 10 

7:00pm  Stewardship Committee meeting 

Sunday, October 22 

Crabtree Café & Quarterly Business meeting 

Sunday, October 29 

5
th
 Sunday – Benevolent offering 

3:00pm  Concert – Autumn Rhapsody 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Autumn Rhapsody” 

Sunday, October 29, 2017 at 3:00pm 
Admission is free! Love Offering will be taken to benefit 

Hurricane Matthew NC victims 

 Invite your family, friends and neighbors! 
 

Featuring:  

“The Three Triangle Tenors” 
George Deaton 

Wade Henderson 

Timothy Sparks 

Catherine Hamner – Pianist 
 

This will be the inaugural concert of a new concert 

series at the church. In a set of sacred music, the three 

tenors will perform “Pie Jesu” from Andrew Lloyd 

Webber’s Requiem” along with individual sacred arias by 

each singer. A Broadway group will include the rollicking 

“Gee, Officer Krupke” from West Side Story, and includes 

well-liked Broadway solos.  The popular “Nella Fantasia” 

based on the theme song from the movie, The Mission, 

highlights an Italian group of three-tenor arrangements. In 

a review of a Three Triangle Tenors fundraising concert in 

Raleigh, Classical Voice North Carolina wrote, “If the 

audience members were as generous with their purses as 

they were with their applause, then the [charity] will be in 

for a wonderful windfall.” There is no charge for 

admission to the concert. Flyers for the concert are 

available in the church narthex. Please help us distribute 

the flyers for this concert and worthy cause; and invite 

your friends and families!  For information about the 

concert, call or email the church office 

cvbc@crabtreevalleybaptist.org or Risa Poniros at (919) 

608-5796. 

 

 

 
SHARE THE SONSHINE 

Make a call, a visit or send a card. 

This week:  October 1-7 Eleanor Cromartie 

Next week: October 8-14 Rick & Pam Bilbro  

Current lists are available in the narthex. 
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